
 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
OUR PRAYER LIST — Our President, Our Congress, all who defend our nation, all who make decisions for our nation, 
Jane Mayhew, Jeff Treadaway (Angie Smith’s friend), Phillip Caulder, Debbie & Randy Butler (Sally Smith’s friend), Mary 
Ann Stalnaker (Judy Dixon’s mother), Mondell Brasington (Debbie Adam’s mother), James McCall, Mr. Billy Rivers Family 
(Martha Starling’s friend), Billy Woodward (Curtis Jones’ friend), Curtis Jones, Charles Watson (Chase Watson’s dad), 
Jane Campbell, Jeff Foster, Mabel Foster, Betty Thrailkill, Jerry & Sarah Margaret Therrell, Jim Bennett, Linda Freeman 
(Sally Smith’s friend), Linda Loflin Baker (Pam Baker’s friend), Kevin Tietze (Kristina Allen’s Brother), Homer and Margaret 
Stanton, Howard Williamson (Martha Starling’s Brother), Robert Smith (Angie Smith’s husband), Scott Eddins. NOTE: 
Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are removed unless the church office is 
notified. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
117 THIRD STREET, CHERAW, SC  29520 

843-537-7002 

www.cherawfirstumc.org 

 

      The Mission of First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture            

     souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

 

 
 

 

 

     
  

 

 

THE CHURCH WITH A HEART, IN THE HEART OF CHERAW 

A SERVICE OF CHRISTIAN WORSHIP 

FEBRUARY 9, 2020 

5TH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 

SCOUT SUNDAY 

LITURGICAL COLOR: GREEN 

FUMC STAFF 
Rev. L. Kim Eanes, Pastor (cherawpastor@gmail.com)  843-685-3659 

Angie Smith, Ministry Assistant (fumcangiesmith@gmail.com) 
Holly Haire, Child Development Ministry Director (fccdm@yahoo.com)  

Mary Lynn Hart, Interim Music Director 
  

Sunday, February 9, 2020 

    8:30am UMM Breakfast (Fellowship Hall) (Team  

                       Bennett) 

  10:00am Sunday School  

  11:00am Worship Service (Scout Sunday) 

3:00pm General Conference Listening Session (Central   

                      UMC, Florence) 

    5:00pm MYF (Youth Hut) 

    5:00pm Fireflies (Fellowship Hall) 

    

Monday, February 10, 2020 

       Office closed 

   5:00pm Plarn Meeting (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 

   6:00pm Cub Scouts (Fellowship Hall)    

   6:30pm Boy Scouts (Scout Hut) 

      

Tuesday, February 11, 2020 

11:00am  Adult Exercise with Betsy Vaughn         

                          (Fellowship Hall) 

12:00pm  February 16 Bulletin Deadline 

  3:00pm  Afternoon UMW Circle (Parlor) 

  5:30pm  Weight Watchers (Fellowship Hall) 

  6:00pm  Gals with Grace, Stamping Workshop (Kinsey  

                            Mulloy Classroom) 

  6:30pm  Evening UMW Circle (Parlor) 

 

   

Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

  6:00pm  Wednesday Night Bible Study (Parlor)   

  6:00pm  Adult Handbell Choir    

  7:00pm  Choir Rehearsal  (Choir Room)  

 

Friday, February 14, 2020 

       Office closed 

    Happy Valentine’s Day 

 

Sunday, February 16, 2020 

  10:00am Sunday School  

  11:00am Worship Service   

    5:00pm Fireflies (Fellowship Hall) 

    5:00pm MYF (Youth Hut) 

 

   

   

   

             

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SERVING TODAY 

Greeters: M&M Rhett Butler                Head Usher: Keith Smith 

Lobby Door Greeters: Sammy Quick, Jerry Tucker Acolyte: Peyton Taylor 

Nursery Today: Nancy Wagnon, Hollis Dusa  Hostess: Susan Furr 

Nursery Next Sunday: Christy Ruffner, Erika Kollitz McArn Items: Fruit cups 

Next Week’s Lay Reader: Peyton Taylor 

Flowers Next Sunday: Emily Marsh 

Deposit Team: Jim Crawford 

Deposit Team Alternate: Sammy Quick 

Worship Attendance, February 2 –105; Sunday School Attendance, February 2 – 75 

Year to Date Income: $27,788.65;  Year to Date Expenses: $27,389.08    

http://www.cherawfirstumc.org/
mailto:cherawpastor@gmail.com
mailto:fumcangiesmith@gmail.com
mailto:fccdm@yahoo.com


 
A SERVICE OF CHRISTIAN WORSHIP 

*Welcome to all who are worshiping with us.  As we enter a holy space and time this morning, please silence all 
electronic devices. * 
 
*Prelude                                                                                

 (Please sign the attendance pad and pass it to everyone on the pew, putting the sheet in the offering plate.) 
 
Greeting and Time of Centering 
 
Opening Prayer 
 
*Opening Hymn and Scout Processional No. 697            “America”                                                                                   America 
 
*The Presentation of Colors 
 
*The Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Introduction of Boy Scouts and Adult Leaders                                                                                                               John Moore   
 
Distribution of 100 Years of Scouting Celebration Patches 
 
*Act of Praise No’s. 811-812                                   Psalm 92 w/response                                        Leighton Becker, Lay Reader 
 
*New Testament Lesson                                          Colossians 3: 12-17                                                          Rev. L. Kim Eanes 
 
*Gloria Patri No. 71                                                                                                                                                          Greatorex 
 
Witness to the Word                                               “Passion and Purpose”                                                       Rev. L. Kim Eanes 
 
*Hymn No.418                                             “We Are Climbing Jacob’s Ladder”                                                     Jacob’s Ladder 
 
Offertory                                                                                                                                           
     *The Giving                                                                                                                                

*The Dedication No. 95                   “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”                                                    Old 100th 
*The Thanksgiving                                                                                                                                            Sawyer Becker 
 

Sharing of Prayer Joys and Concerns 
*Pastoral Prayer 
*The Lord’s Prayer No. 895 
 

*Closing Hymn No.696                                      “America The Beautiful”                                                                         Materna 
(In the United Methodist faith tradition, our altar rail is always open for prayer and re-commitment.  

Please feel free to take some time at the altar rail during the Closing Hymn.) 
 

*Dismissal with Blessing                                                                                                                                          Jimmy Duffy 
 
*Postlude 
 
 *Please stand if able 

 
 

The flowers are placed in the sanctuary today to the glory of God and in memory of  
Sue McManus on her birthday by her family. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

FLOWER CALENDAR:  The 2020 Flower Calendar is posted in the lobby!  Please sign up for one or more Sundays of your 

choosing!  And remember, your dedications can be both in honor or in memory of a person ... in celebration of an event ... or in 

thanksgiving for something/someone! 

 

ATTENTION MUSIC LOVERS!: Are you interested in playing in our Handbell Choir for Easter?  All Youth and Adults are invited to join us 

as we practice every Wednesday night at 6PM. Call the church office and/or Mary Lynn Watkins if you are willing to join us!  Let's look 

forward to making music together! 

 

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING SUNDAY:  The results are in! And the Chiefs win! Your donations totaled $372.00.  FUMC’s Mission 

Committee “threw in” another $128.00 (in support of the Chiefs!), to make the total giving $500.00!  North Central High School appreciates 

your generosity to their recovery efforts as a result of the January 11th tornado. 

 

GALS WITH GRACE GATHERING: Please mark your calendars for THIS TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11TH, as we gather at 6PM for a 

STAMPING WORKSHOP.  Led by Cheraw's own Tina McElveen, we will construct beautiful stamped Valentine's Day cards for our shut-

ins.  We are hoping to make 25 cards, so we need as many Gals with Grace as possible, to join us!  Talk to Pastor Kim for details.  We 

hope to see you then! 

 

J.O.Y CLUB:  The J.O.Y. Club will meet on Thursday, February 20 at noon.  More details on the meal will be given at a later date.  Please 

sign up with your caller or by calling Mary Burr at 843-537-3920, by noon on Monday, February 17. 

 

ROAD TRIP IN FEBRUARY:  On February 28th and 29th, sisters in Christ from FUMC will be attending the FRESH GROUNDED FAITH 

event at Abilene Baptist Church in Martinez, Georgia (just outside of Augusta).  This event starts on Friday night with one session, and 

continues through Saturday morning, dismissing at 12:30PM.  Featured Bible teacher Jennifer Rothschild is joined by best selling author 

and speaker Sheila Walsh, author and speaker Angie Smith, along with worship leader Michael O'Brien.  Since this event is being held at a 

church, the event is billed as "open seating", hence, you are invited to secure your own ticket. Deadline to reserve your lodging and seat on 

the bus is Monday, February 17th.  Go to freshgroundedfaith.com for tickets or call 1/800/859-7992.  We will be traveling in the church bus 

and staying overnight in an area hotel, so please let Angie and/or Pastor Kim know that you are planning to attend, so that we can make 

room for you both in the bus and at the hotel! 
 

RESTORED…FOR MEN:  This month, men from across S.C. will gather for a two day spiritual retreat designed to help them be restored 

and made whole in Christ.  The dates for this United Methodist Men’s Spiritual weekend is Friday and Saturday, February 28th and 29th, at 

Mt. Horeb UMC.  The retreat begins with a golf tournament Friday afternoon, followed by an oyster roast.  Saturday features music, 

testimony, teaching, and break out sessions.  A car show will also be offered.  Register and learn more at mennministrysc.org. 

 

BE INFORMED ABOUT THE FUTURE OF THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH!  As many of you know, the United Methodist 

denomination is coming upon some very critical decisions for the future, many of which will be decided at General Conference, 2020 in 

Minneapolis, Minnesota on May 5-15, 2020.  In preparation for that nation-wide Conference, the South Carolina Conference of the UMC is 

sponsoring Listening Sessions over the next several weeks.  ALL members and interested parties of the South Carolina Conference of the 

United Methodist Church are invited to these Listening Sessions, either TODAY, February 9th at Central UMC in Florence, SC or on Feb. 

16th at Mauldin UMC in Mauldin, SC.  If you cannot attend either one of the two remaining Listening Sessions, there is a live online session 

offered on Feb. 23rd.  All sessions begin promptly at 3PM, and you must register for the sessions IN ADVANCE.  Go to:  www.umcsc.org 

and click on the Listening Sessions tab to register.  Also, on that same Conference website, you will find many informative resources to 

educate you on all of the issues under consideration at General Conference 2020.  Please don't hesitate to visit this website and BECOME 

INFORMED!  It is our responsibility as United Methodists!   

 

PASTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND UPDATE! As a result of your generosity, the FUMC family of faith was able to provide community 

assistance to 81 people throughout 2019, for a total of $12,321.32 in assistance.  In addition to food pantry items, (entirely separate from 

the gift total listed above), families in our community were assisted with utility bills, emergency lodging needs, and emergency medical 

needs.  Just as a reminder, the FUMC Pastor’s Discretionary Fund distributes NO CASH GIFTS – all assistance is distributed via check 

directly to the billing agencies.  If you know of an individual in our community who is in need, please invite them to call the church office for 

an appointment, and we will try to assist them.  Current balance in the Pastor’s Discretionary Fund for 2020 is $472.68.  Thanks again for 

your abundant generosity! 

 

PREPARING FOR THE LENTEN SEASON: On Wednesday, February 26th, FUMC will offer two different opportunities to honor the start of 

the Lenten season.  From 4:30PM-5:30PM at the entrance drive to our sanctuary, we will offer a Drive Thru Ash Wednesday 

Experience.  The entire community is invited to share in this unique experience of prayer and the imposition of ashes "on the go".  Further 

details will follow in upcoming bulletins.  On that same evening of February 26th, an hour long Ash Wednesday Worship Service will be 

shared in the church sanctuary.  Please plan to come to one or the other of these spiritual and faithfilled opportunities for worship!  Also, 

please mark your calendars for Wednesday, March 11th, when FUMC hosts the Lenten Lunch and Lesson at First Baptist Church, 

Cheraw.  Those weekly gatherings start at Noon with prayer, a meal of soup and sandwich, followed by a brief praise and worship 

experience.  First Baptist Church, Cheraw will once again be hosting the Lenten Lunch and Lesson. 

 

 

http://freshgroundedfaith.com/
http://www.umcsc.org/


 
TROOP 655 EAGLES PAST TO PRESENT 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             TROOP 655 CURRENT YOUTH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PACK 653 CUB SCOUTS 

Leaders 
 

Cub Master: Dr. Kyle Wagner    Tiger Leader: Wade Lambert/Robyn Brown 
Assnt. Cub Master: Jed Reid    Wolf Leader: Richard & Aleisha Ainsworth 
Assnt. Cub Master: Randy Emery   Webelo I Leader: Cindy Wagner 
Lions Leader: Trent Knight/Courtney Sellers                      Arrow of Light: Kyle Wagner  
                                             

Executive Officer: Lisa Kim Eanes   Chartered Organization Rep: John Moore 
 

Committee Members 
 
Jim Kennedy (Committee Chair)   Kelley Jones 
Meghan Kennedy     Kaitlyn O’Callaghan 
Kyla Wagner Blair                                                                     Henry Brown  
Sawyer Wagner      

Cub Scouts 
Arrow of Light     Wolf 
Michael Kennedy     Ethan Ainsworth 
Zander Wagner     Benjamin Wallace 
Orey Emery      Jaylin Barnes 
Jayden Middlebrooks    Braden Gadson 

Webelo I      Baden Davis 

Jacob Allen      Mason Hardee 
Billy Campbell     Jayden Wren 
Sawyer Cassidy     Tigers  
David Hitesman     Sawyer Lambert 
Leethan Hogan     Connor Ruffner 
Charlie Holter     Brewer Knight 
Lawson Shepard     Jaxon Creech 
Baylen Thomas     Carson Hardee 
Rivers Watson     George Paisley 

Gareth Robertson     Lions 

Trey Brock      Tripp Adams 
Brantley Sexton     Gray Knight 
Brennan Smith     Benjamin Brown 
Chase Jones      Jerome Barnes 
Austin Pojeta      Kolin Campbell 
 

BSA TROOP 655 CURRENT ADULTS 

Gus Anderson, Scoutmaster   Kenny Smith, Committee Member 
Jimmy Duffy, Assistant Scoutmaster  Sammy Quick, Committee Member, Chairman 
Michael Johnson, Assistant Scoutmaster  Todd Becker, Committee Member, Treasurer 
Kim Eanes, Executive Officer   John Moore, Chartered Organization Representative 
Andrew McLeod, Committee Member 

Craig Reid, 1967 
Alliston K. Reid, 1971 
Mason E. Reid, 1973 

James A. Thrailkill, 1973 
Thomas J. Ford, Jr., 1973 
Arthur B. Stubbs, 1973 

Charles R. Stafford, 1978 
William C. Stafford, 1981 

Herbert W. Watts, Jr., 1991 
Leland W. Moore, 1992 

Jason T. Toler, 1994 
Lawrence J. Davis, IV., 1994 
Richard A. Ainsworth, 1995 

Joseph B. Ard, 1995 
Trenton L. Adams, 1996 

Jared W. Purvis, 1996 
Philip A. Dickson, 1996 

Michael Justin Smith, 1996 
Joseph B. Maxim, 1999 

R. Michael Starling, 1999 
David C. Lee, 2000 

Ronnie L. Simpson, 2000 
Michael B. Sullivan, 2001 

John E. Adams, 2001 
Adam S. Humphries, 2001 

Clayton S. Lewis, 2001 
Kevin B. Williamson, 2001 

Mark K. Ingram, 2002 
Alexander C. Evans, 2002 
Matthew W. Porter, 2002 
R. Bryant Hutson, 2003 
Matthew J. Webb, 2003 

John F. VanDeman, 2003 
Robert W. Webster, 2003 

Joshua K. Evans, 2004 
 

Jarrett D. Nagel, 2004 
Jordan L. Smith, 2004 

David L. Brabham, Jr., 2006 
John G. Evans, 2006 

Benjamin D. Hutson 2006 
Jordan C. Williamson, 2006 

Kaleb T. Morrell, 2007 
Michael B. Godwin, 2007 
Cameron M. Crouse, 2007 

James B. Jones, 2007 
Harley J. Rushing, IV., 2008 

Jacob K. Morrell, 2009 
Aaron M. Dunn, 2010 

Charles H. Easterling, 2010 
Bradley A. Moore, 2010 

William R. Watson, 2010 
Robert L. Hainey, 2011 
Parker J. Pierce, 2011 

Michael B. Ballard, 2012 
Jacob W. Crouse, 2012 
Joseph V. Harsey, 2012 
Cody E. Pearson, 2012 

Jensen S. Tomberlin, 2012 
Michael L. Wagnon, 2012 

John D. Anderson, Jr. 2015 
Sullivan L. Chapman 2015 

Christopher M. Murray 2015 
Robert B. Stubbs 2015 

Harvey D. Anderson 2016 
Jackson F. Goddard 2016 
Jacob A. Goddard 2016 

Jackson P. McLeod 2016 
Elijah Franklin Haire 2017 

 

George Anderson  

Leighton Becker 

Sawyer Becker 

Neil Crowley 

Tommy Holter 
 

Jack Johnson 

R.J. Suggs 

Colby Wallace 

Alan Wallace 

D.J. Castleberry 

J.J. Campbell 

SCOUT OATH 
On my honor I will do my best to do my duty to God and my 

country and to obey the Scout Law; To help other people at all 
times; To keep myself physically strong, mentally awake, and 

morally straight. 


